
THE PRESIDENT
OF THE

GE ERAL ASSEMBLY

17 May 2019

Excellency,

I have the honour to transmit herewith a letter dated 17 May 2019, from H.E. Mr. Kaha
Imnadze, Permanent Representative of Georgia, and H.E. Mr. Vitavas Srivihok, Permanent

Representative of Thailand, Co-facilitators of the intergovernmental consultations on the
political declaration to be approved at the high-level meeting on Universal Health Coverage.
The Co-facilitators are circulating the zero draft of the Political Declaration, which will be
presented to Member States on Tuesday, 21 May 2019, at 1:15 p.m. in Conference Room 2.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Maria Fe  anda Espinosa Garces

All Permanent Representatives
and Permanent Observers to the United Nations

New York


